CSCC

Minutes of November 10, 2010

Attendance:  Paul D’Angelo, Dan Frieri, Lindsay Gagliano, Diane Gruenberg, Leona Harris, Jillian Irizarry, Jennifer Kass, Magda Manetas, Manish Paliwal, Janice Vermeychuk, Carol Wells

Excused:  James Norfleet, Sean Parsons, Gregory Pogue, Mark Woodford

1. Review and approval of the minutes from 10/27/10:

Minutes were approved with the following minor changes:

· Paul felt his comments regarding public areas and the responsibilities protecting free speech should be inserted under the section Discussion, first paragraph.

· Magda suggested that under the section Discussion, third paragraph, second line to read, “the 1st section under Definitions when referring to Public Use Areas….
2. Discussion of the Fora organized on November 4th and 5th on the proposed Facilities Use Policy were discussed. 

 Carol outlined some of the concerns:

· The policy is not an easy read.
· Role of the Administrator needs to be defined.

· Scope of the policy was unclear; where does CMS fit in; how do current Music Hall contracts work in this scope, etc.

· Will R25 be the implementation tool for the college in regard to the Facilities Use Policy?

· What is the exact implementation of this policy as it relates to all events?

· Not comfortable with vetting material.

· Great start for this policy, hopefully, students can navigate easily; not too cumbersome.

· Free speech not as prominent as it should be in the document.  Perhaps title should include Free Speech.

· Beware of unintentional consequences of the policy.

Diane stated that this policy was covering two different areas:  Free Speech and Facilities Use and perhaps it should be renamed to include both titles.  The new name might be Use of Facilities and Free Speech Use Policy.

Paul reported on his meeting with the Steering Committee.  The committee charge was re-examined and discussed.  The CSCC will send a recommendation to the Steering Committee regarding this policy on December 8th.  Paul will update Steering Committee of our progress at their next meeting.
Magda stated that our recommendation needs to include specific items of improvement.  Magda reported to the group that Jim felt we should recommend:

· Change in the title

· Policy needs a better format

· Policy needs to be easier to read

Questions still remain as to the policy is going directly to the President or to the Board of Trustees.
3. Forum during Faculty Senate, Staff Senate and SGA: 

The Faculty Senate, Staff Senate and the SGA were discussed.  Manish/Marc will email the Faculty Senate for November 17, 2010 to add the policy discussion to their agenda.  Carol will email the President of the Staff Senate to add the policy discussion to their agenda and to email all staff members including the staff senators.  Dan will email the SGA President to add this to their agenda. 

4. Review and discussion on the proposed Student Conduct Policy:

The Proposed Student Conduct Code was discussed.  Leona brought up many issues that were both confusing and unclear in the policy.  Janice and Leona questioned why the policy does not apply to graduate students and what happens when an undergraduate and graduate student is involved.  Magda stated that the scope was undergraduate students only.   All members will review the policy and a listing will be compiled to discuss at next meeting on December 8th.
Respectfully Submitted By:  Carol J. Wells on 11/16/10
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